
Redmond High School Dance Guidelines 

 
 

Entry to a Redmond High School dance will close 90 minutes after the start of the dance.  

 

All students will be asked to show ID at the door.  

 

Redmond High students may bring a guest only if they have followed the Guest Pass 

Procedure and the guest’s name is on the guest pass approved list. This must be done by 

the Tuesday prior to the dance.  Guests must also have proper ID.  

 

A student who leaves the dance will not be readmitted.  A student who has an emergency 

and needs to leave the dance for a moment must talk with an administrator to explain the 

situation. 

 

Students who attend a dance or school function under the influence of drugs/alcohol will 

be suspended.  Parents and law enforcement will be notified.  

 

Only Seniors and dates will be allowed to attend the Senior Prom. 

 

While dancing, students at a Redmond High School dance are expected to behave in 

a way that is appropriate and will not make anyone uncomfortable.  There will be 

no dancing which mimics or simulates sexual acts.  No hands under clothing and all 

attire must meet the same requirements as clothing worn during the school day.  

 

Administrators and teacher chaperones will enforce guidelines when necessary.  If a 

student does not respond to a warning to stop inappropriate behavior he/she may be 

asked to leave the dance and parents will be notified.   

 

 

 

 


